

Deferred Compensation Board

July 21, 2006

To the Honorable, the Common Council Of the City of Milwaukee

Honorable Members of the Common Council:

The two appointments before you, Mr. Tyrone Powell and Mr. Mark Nicolini, both have done an excellent job as board members. Mr. Powell has been a Deferred Compensation Board member since 1987 to the present, a total of 19 years. Mr. Nicolini has been a Deferred Compensation Board member since 2004 to the present, a total of 1.5 years.

I am confident the Board, the participants and myself will be respectful of the decision you have before you. If I can be of any assistance, please call me at #5563.

Respectfully submitted,

William C. Thompson II

Executive Director

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK Milwaukee, Wisconsin

July 13, 2006

Deferred Compensation Plan Board 200 E. Wells St., Room 103P

Re: Common Council File Number 060448
Reappointment of Tyrone Powell

Dear Sir/Madam:

In accordance with Common Council resolution File Number 65-2210, adopted November 30, 1965, all reappointments are to be referred to an appropriate standing committee.

Under this policy, the appropriate committee is to be informed in writing of the incumbent's attendance record during his/her last term of service.

Please provide the following required information as soon as possible to our office for consideration at the Finance & Personnel Committee of July 26, 2006.

Number of meetings held

Number of meetings attended

Number of excused absences

Please return this information to Terry MacDonald, City Clerk's Office, Room 205, City Hall.

Very truly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT City Clerk

attendance record